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Beginning December 16, 2021, the City of Marco Island will begin construction of the Inlet 
Drive Shared Use Pathway Project.  The project will replace the existing 4-foot-wide sidewalk 
with an 8-foot-wide shared use path along Inlet Drive from Travida Terrance south to 
Addison Court, continuing east to Leo Court.  The project is expected to be completed by 
mid-June 2022 and is funded by a Florida Department of Transportation grant.  
 
For questions about the project, call City of Marco Island Public Works Department at 239-
389-3992.  
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